
From: 	 Garcia, Anthony P (Mexico City) 
To: 	 Swartz, Bruce; Warlow, Molly; Rodriguez, Mary 
Sent: 	 3/16/2011 7:23:47 PM 
Subject: 	 Re: Map from ATF regarding Fast and Furious 

The map was during the press conference in January 2011 for the take down of Fast and Furious in D/AZ. 

Tony 

This message has been sent via BlackBerry 

From: Garcia, Anthony P (Mexico City) 
To: Swartz, Bruce <Bruce.Swartz©usdoj.gov >; 'Warlow, Molly <Molly.Warlow©usdoj.gov >; 'Rodriguez, Mary' 
<Mary.Rodriguez2@usdoj.gov > 
Sent: Wed Mar 16 17:05:08 2011 
Subject: Map from ATF regarding Fast and Furious 

http://www.justice.gov/usao/az/press  releases/2011/Fast Furious Map ATF.pdf 

Tony Garcia 
DOJ Attache 
US Embassy - Mexico City 
52-55- 5080-2000 ext. 4337 
044-55-1474-6612 
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